
Hinkson Creek CAM Science Team 
Notes of the November 5, 2012 meeting 

 
 
Team Members Present: Bob Angelo, Paul Blanchard, Joe Engeln, John Holmes, Jason Hubbart, 
Robb Jacobson, Dave Michaelson, Barry Poulton 
 
The Team discussed the proposed GIS component of the habitat assessment with Ronny Lea of 
the Missouri Resource Assessment Partnership (MoRAP).  MoRAP had discussed this work with 
other GIS groups on campus and it was decided that MoRAP had the best fit for the tasks 
required.   
 
The team discussed the efforts of Jason Hubbart to seek funding for the field component of the 
habitat assessment work.  Jason has nearly finalized the plans.  He requested a letter of support 
from the science team and it was agreed that Joe would write a letter on the team’s behalf, if no 
issues arose from EPA given Bob’s participation on the team. 
 
The team then discussed the conceptual model and its application to the proposed project at the 
Hinkson Nature Area.  Robb pointed out the multiple ways that this project and others could 
impact the species and the team started a discussion of the importance of the various pathways.  
All agreed that more discussion was need on the model and its applicability to this and future 
projects. 
 
 
 

 


